
SHORTLANDS RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 
 

 

OPEN  MEETING 
 

Road Safety and the State of 

our Roads in Shortlands 

 
10.30 am Saturday 18 November 

 
Harris Primary Academy Shortlands, 

Kingswood Road 

 
 

 

Come along to hear about latest plans and tell 

us your ideas for making our roads safer  

  
Followed by questions and discussion 

 

 

Refreshments will be available at the meeting and all 

Shortlands and Ravensbourne Valley residents are 

welcome 

 

www.shortlandsra.org.uk 


